
  

 

 

Dear Obstetrics and Maternity Healthcare Providers, 
 
The effective date for the required obstetrical (OB) billing changes for OB Global billing is 
anticipated to be postponed until July 1, 2023, due to reported billing concerns. The initial 
effective date was June 1, 2023. 
  
Effective July 1, 2023, OB providers will be required to modify their OB Global billing 
process to include reporting and documenting prenatal (antepartum) and postpartum visits 
and these associated dates of service. 
  
The testing of required system modifications is in progress. An additional option to capture 
the required billing changes, including OB metrics, is being investigated.   
 
Additional provider communications will be published as needed to specify OB billing 
information. 
  
Contact Melanie Reece at Melanie.Reece@state.co.us for additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

  

 

Please do not reply to this email; this address is not monitored. 

  

 

See what's happening on our social sites. 
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